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Rosenberg Corey

From: Erika Harris <777erikah@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:28 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I am the co-owner of several rental properties with my husband.  I oppose the proposed legislation that would 
unfairly restrict our rights as property owners.   
 
Erika Harris 


